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1st May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Royal Wedding Celebration  
 
On Friday 18th May we are planning to celebrate the upcoming Royal Wedding of Prince 
Harry to Meghan Markle, with a school street party as part of our British Values work. 
 
The children will spend the morning explaining maths and English in a practical way as 
they make party hats, bunting and planning their party, with Maple class producing 
scones for the school. In the afternoon the children will be able to sample the scones as 
part of an afternoon celebration on the playground. 
 
We would like to invite the children to wear red, white or blue clothes into school this 
day. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Laura Sandon-Webb 
Deputy Headteacher 
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